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The Board, Management and Staff of Malawi Stock Exchange is pleased to announce the re-
election of the CEO, Mr. John Robson Kamanga as the Vice Chairperson of the Committee of 
SADC Stock Exchanges (CoSSE) during the 60th Bi- Annual Meeting that was held virtually on 
29th March 2022. The Botswana Stock Exchange CEO, Mr. Thapelo Tsheole was also re-elected 
and retained his position as the Chairperson of CoSSE.  This marks the second re-election of Mr. 
Tsheole and Mr. Kamanga in their respective roles which solidifies the team’s commitment and 
drive towards development of the capital markets locally and within the region.  During their 
tenure, Mr. Tsheole and Mr. Kamanga have overseen various projects including launch of the 
SADC green bond programme and enhanced implementation of the regional financial integration 
activities. We wish Mr. Kamanga all the best in his role as he continues to serve the region. 
 
CoSSE was established in 1997 and is a collective body of the various stock exchanges in the 
Southern African Development Community (SADC). Although CoSSE is essentially a private 
sector association, it forms part of SADC structures as it has a formal status under the SADC 
Finance and Investment Protocol (FIP). 
 
 

                                                                                                   


